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Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: Records Center (UTC)
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 1:59 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Docket number UG-220242

From: Camille Baldwin-Bonney <camillebaldwinbonney@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 1:58:12 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Records Center (UTC) <recordscenter@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Docket number UG-220242 

External Email 

I am a PSE customer and I am very concerned about PSE's 2023 Gas Integrated 
Resource Plan and its "Preferred Portfolio." I find it absolutely unacceptable that the 
PSE would charge its customers $10 billion to pay the CCA penalties. The PSE could 
avoid charging its customers the penalties it would incur by simply accepting 
alternatives that would achieve real emission reductions. As a mother of two children, 
my children can't afford my silence on this matter. We are all experiencing the effects 
of climate change - as evidenced by our smoky air due to what has become an annual 
heat and fire season.  

I strongly agree with the Washington Clean Energy Coalition’s letter, dated May 8, 
2023. 

Please reject PSE's Gas Integrated Resource Plan. Thank you. 

Camille Baldwin-Bonney, Seattle, 98133 
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